Kirkland, April

From: PSHANKLE@roadrunner.com
Sent: Sunday, April 07, 2019 11:30 AM
To: Beyer, Jim R

Subject: CMP Corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please do not allow the CMP Corridor to move forward. This corridor will negatively impact wildlife habitat, the scenic character
of Maine and will likely lead to additional transmission corridor uses that will further degrade the beauty of this area of Maine.

Pease do not allow Maine to fall into the traps that other states have been victims of. Those states have little if any tourist
appeal due to the destruction of their most precious assets - abundant wildlife and breathtaking environmental beauty.

Please protect our environment.
Patsy Shankle
Surry, Maine



